Amend the Town's zoning regulations to support sustainability in Stonington?

The Town of Stonington is in the process of updating its zoning regulations to better manage growth and development across the Town. The Zoning Commission, which is leading this effort, has developed multiple recommendations for amendment of the zoning regulations that it is considering for adoption.

The Town will conduct a virtual public meeting to present these recommendations and recieve feedback from the community. The recommendations are focused on issues surrounding sustainability, resiliency, and protection of environmental resources. Please join us to learn about the recommended zoning amendments.

This meeting is for informational purposes only, the Planning & Zoning Commission will not take action to adopt the recommended amendments at this meeting.

When: Wednesday, March 20th, from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm

Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84736813081

Meeting ID: 847 3681 3081 | Call in: 646-931-3860





Learn more at: www.stonington-ct.gov/planning-department/pages/comprehensive-zoning-rewrite